
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
EMERGENCY GENERATOR MAINTENANCE & REPAIR SERVICES 

RFP #F50B0600011   
 

 
June 1, 2020 

 
The Department of Information Technology (DoIT) hereby cancels solicitation Generator 
Maintenance.  
 
DoIT intends on re-issuing this procurement in the near future.  The re-issuance will be open to 
all interested parties subject to the requirements of the published solicitation. The publication 
will be posted on DoIT’s IT Bid Board and Emma (eMaryland Marketplace Advantage).  
 
We regret any inconvenience as a result of this action and thank you for you for your interest 
and/or participation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dapheny McCray  
IT Procurement Officer  


